
Hello, I'm writing to you on the behalf of many young scouts who want to obtain the rank of 
eagle. In July, you will be requiring a merit badge called citizenship in society that many in 
Scouting see as far-left and radical, they see it as blatant indoctrination and many will never 
obtain the rank of eagle because of its requirement. 
Do you really want to deprive a generation of Scouts of their eagle just because of their political 
affiliation? Scouts who are already tired of wokeness will see this as the final straw and will find 
no use being in the organization. 
You can stop this by reversing the rule that makes this badge mandatory. You will keep 
thousands of Scouts from leaving, and you will not be depriving many young Scouts of their 
eagle. 


